JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS MEETING Wednesday, June 2, 2021 at 4:15 PM

The Trustees of the Trust Funds will have a conference call phone meeting to discuss the following requests from the Board of Selectmen:

A request for withdrawal of \$796.02 from the Bridge Repair Expendable Trust (0034) for payment of invoices from Hancock and White Mountain Lumber companies.

A request for withdrawal of \$748.10 from the Baker Prospect Farm Fund (0023) for payment of invoice from Forest Land Improvement of Ossipee, NH for painting of boundary lines at Prospect Farm.

Any other additional business regarding the trusts will also be discussed at this time.

Anyone wishing to comment or discuss any issues with the Trustees can contact us at the following emails. Helene hmatesky@hotmail.com; Chris jacksonlodge@yahoo.com; Dan jxndan84@msn.com

Helene Matesky May 31, 2021